[bookmark: _GoBack]The Canada Revenue Agency has published Notice FCN6 to provide direction for road carriers traveling in affected jurisdictions.  The Notice reads, in part:
“The purpose of this notice is to provide information on registration, filing and reporting requirements to persons that are required to register as road carriers under Part 1 of the Greenhouse Gas Pollution Pricing Act.
Generally, persons that use fuel in a vehicle, subject to certain conditions, to provide commercial transportation of individuals or goods by road between provinces or between Canada and another country are required to be registered as road carriers. Such persons should carefully review the information contained in this notice since a clear understanding of the legislative provisions is key to remaining compliant with the Act.
For more information on the other types of registration under the Act and the registration process, refer to Fuel Charge Notice FCN1, Registration Under the Greenhouse Gas Pollution Pricing Act.”
The full notice can be found at:

https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-agency/services/forms-publications/publications/fcn6/road-carriers-under-greenhouse-gas-pollution-pricing-act.html
